
 
Throat Protectors for Officials Policy 

 
 
 
In the interest of ensuring the safest possible environment for all participants in the OMHA, the 
OMHA Board, upon recommendation of the OMHA Development Committee, has adopted the 
following policy: 
 
That the wearing of a BNQ approved throat protector be mandatory for all OMHA HCOP  
on-ice Officials commencing with the 2010-2011 season, effective September 01, 2010. 
 
 
 


